
After years of delay due to WestConnex
construction the NSW Government has
finally handed Camdenville Park back to
our community.

Council is now ready to deliver the
upgrade to the park that we have long
planned for. 

Improvements will include a new shared
path, new pedestrian circuit and link
paths as well as a BMX pump track.

Please let us know what you think about
the proposed design.

Camdenville
Park
upgrade

Closes 26 March 2023

Find out more

view the updated design
comment on the plans 
comment on naming of the 'Peter
Bulger Wetlands' 
sign up to take part in an online BMX
track engagement activity

Scan the QR code or jump online at
yoursay.innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

Visit the project page to:

Darcy Byrne, Mayor

02 9392 5511

bruce.royds@innerwest.nsw.gov.au

Inner West Council PO BOX 14 
Petersham 2049

Any questions?
Contact Bruce Royds, Parks Project
Manager
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Background
In 2015/16 we engaged the community on
a design for the eastern part of
Camdenville Park including the sports field
and a new playground.

The upgrade was put on hold while part of
the site was leased by the State
Government for WestConnex purposes.

The site has been handed back to Council
and we're ready to deliver the existing
design with a few fantastic updates
included in the adopted master plan:

1. sports field upgrade including new
irrigation, turf, lighting, and warm up area
2. new shared path (walking and cycling)
3. new pedestrian circuit and link paths

What's happening now?

4. BMX pump track
5. little kids pump track
6. new central play space 
7. upgraded corner space
8. 'Peter Bulger Wetlands' investigation
9. possible future parking
10. amenities building renewal
11. water harvesting tank and rain garden

Latest design February 2023
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